
BATTERY STORAGE WORKSHOPS 

FOR UTILITIES 

 
Join the Oregon Department of Energy for a free utility-scale solar plus battery 

storage workshop this fall. Learn how northwest utilities are enhancing local 

energy resilience and supporting grid operations through the use of battery 

storage systems coupled with solar installations. The workshops will include 

presentations on battery storage projects throughout the region, covering 

equipment selection, schematic design, project management, operations, and 

maintenance.  

Who should attend?  

Utility operations, maintenance and engineering staff. Travel stipends of $250 are available on a limited basis. 
 

Where is the workshop?  

Central Lincoln PUD Headquarters, Newport OR | October 29, 2019. 9 a.m.—1 p.m., with lunch provided 
 

How do I sign up?  

Email  Bridget at bcallahan@sustainablenorthwest.org to sign up for the workshop. Please include: 

• Your name, title, and affiliation 

• Special dietary needs for lunch 

• A request for a travel stipend if needed 
 

Who’s presenting?  

• Oregon Department of Energy: Summary of Puget Sound Energy Storage Projects 

• Oregon Department of Energy: Oregon Guidebook for Local Energy Resilience 

• Eugene Water and Electric Board: Grid Edge Project at Howard Elementary School in Eugene 

• Sandia National Labs and Pacific NW National Labs: Battery Storage Technology overview 

Our Partners: 
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